
To: Board of Education  
 

From: Corrina Horton

Re: Board Report 

Date: February 5, 2025

Routing and Bus Assignments

� We have successfully split a special needs route making the time these students 
are away from home much less every day. 

� We are excited that we have been able to build the number of routes from 14 at 
the beginning of the year to 16, which started in the month of February. 

Staffing

� We are continuing to hire drivers and monitors as well as sub drivers and sub 
monitors.

� We are interviewing mechanics for the Head Mechanic position. 

� We have a few drivers who have shown interest in helping in the garage to do 
small repairs on the buses.

Garage Operations

� While regular maintenance may be slightly behind schedule due to our mechanic 
void, we have enough buses to continue running the routes as scheduled.   As 
previously stated, our current drivers are stepping up to help keep our 
transportation fleet running smoothly.  

Respectfully,

Corrina Horton, Transportation Supervisor
Chelsea School District


